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We are excited to welcome you to our project’s latest Newsletter! Thank you for 

being a part of our community! 

We are thrilled to update you on the latest activities of JoInME, an Erasmus+ project 

related to AI and Industry 5.0 applications. Our aim is to develop a set of 

educational tools to assist higher education instructors in providing high-quality 

training, in compliance with the post-pandemic challenges. By strengthening the 

students’ skills and enhancing their knowledge we hope to be able to create a 

diverse training program on entrepreneurship and encourage young individuals to 

establish their own companies, based on their innovative ideas.  

The partners, in order to create a strong, sustainable connection with EU 

companies and business hubs, conducted preliminary field and desk research to 

identify unresolved challenges that could be faced with the use of Artificial 

Intelligence. Answering real and existing demands is expected to provide start-ups 

with a more resilient and promising future.  

Preliminary research was a part of R1/A1 and R2/A2 and was completed 

successfully with the help of all the partners, and the work was summarized in 

complied reports, in order to be used for the next steps. The creation of the case 

study notebook was another important step that the partners have completed so 

far.  

In this edition, we will delve into the latest updates that our team has been working 

on, share valuable insights and provide some updates on our recent events.  
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  Developing the Manual for organizing 

international seminars: 
 

One of the project’s valuable and expected results is the Manual on Organizing 

International seminars, which aims to support HEI teachers to adopt to the 

innovative multicultural program. During the latest period, the partners have 

been working on the content, brainstorming, and sharing ideas on the chapters 

of the Manual, possible challenges, and future obstacles. The partners have 

added their personal experience in an attempt to create a comprehensive and 

inclusive document, that will serve as an invaluable resource for teachers seeking 

to participate in the JoInME training program. 

 

JoInME personal assistant and Skills Retention 

Service: 
 

The framework and main functionalities of the JoInME personal assistant and 

Skills Retention Service that will host and support the project’s intellectual results 

have been shared and discussed amongst the partners. Creative templates, 

including questions, registration options, learning actions, graphics have been 

suggested and agreed upon. The platform is expected to be filled with content 

originating from the core material real soon! 

Stay tuned for sneak-picks into our project’s results! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

3rd TPM in Rotterdam: 

ATERMON, a start-up focusing on intelligent uses of Game-Based 
Learning and Web 3.0 technologies, hosted the 3rd Transnational 
Project Meeting in Rotterdam on May 17, 2023.  The meeting was 
successful, including discussions regarding the open issues, status 
of the current results, clarification of the next steps and updates 
on quality and dissemination activities. 

Overall, the meeting was fruitful and crucial for the team building 
aspect of the project.  
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Remember to subscribe to our 

social media channels! 
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